
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

December 6, 2024 

 

 
• Both dance teams practice today after school from 2:50-3:45 in the dance/drama room. 
• Musical theatre is at 12:15 today for all grades. 
• There will be no yearbook meeting today; you will meet Monday instead. 
• It’s Toonie Time! Our leadership team is organizing a toonie drive that will go towards purchasing 

food for families in need this holiday season. Please bring in your toonies, or larger bills, to your 
classroom teacher. We will be collecting money until Wednesday, December 18th. Our school goal is 
$1000, so keep an eye on the thermometer in the gathering space to keep track of our progress. 
Your change can make a change! 

• It’s finally here—Popcornpalooza! Come to the Hollow Log after the eating period to grab your fresh, 
buttery movie theatre popcorn. You can pick a regular bag for $2.00 or go big with a large bag for 
$5.00. There’s plenty for everyone, so don’t miss out! Once you’ve got your popcorn, please 
remember to head outside to enjoy it. Happy snacking, everyone!  

• Students, please check the lost and found for any items that might belong to you. These will be 
packed up and donated NEXT Friday. 

• Girls 6/7 comp. basketball players are in a tournament today during school time over at LPHS. They 
play at 9am, noon, 2pm and 5pm if anyone wants to go over and support them. Go Grizzlies! 

• Grade 8 volleyball players have their first session today at lunch and next Tuesday for those trying 
out for comp. only. Please bring your lunches at noon. 

• Grade 7 players wanting to try out for comp. will have sessions after school on Monday and 
Wednesday next week. 

• It seems that a good number of our class volleyballs have gone missing, most notably the newer, 
whiter ones. If anyone knows where they have gone, please let the office or Mr. Owen know. 
Volleyball season is difficult when there is not enough equipment. 

 

 


